
Question on Notice 

No. 1387 

Asked on 17 October 2018 
 
MR A HARPER ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

Will the Minister advise on the progress of security fences for the Heatley Secondary College 
and Heatley Primary School, in the Thuringowa Electorate, following my recent tabling of the 
petition calling for these fences to be installed? 

ANSWER: 

Heatley State School’s fencing project commenced on 29 October 2018. Subject to weather 
conditions, the construction of this project should be completed by the end of November 2018. 

Heatley Secondary College’s fencing project will commence immediately upon completion of 
the security fence at Heatley State School, and is expected to be completed by the end of 
2018. 


